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                       St Mary’s Catholic Primary School,

a Voluntary Academy

HYPERLINK "http://www.sspeterandpaulyeadon.co.uk" \h

11.5.16
Y6 SATs party - Friday 13th May 2016 1:30pm-3:25pm

Dear parents,
First of all, I would like to express my immense pride at how all of Y6 have approached this week. I realise that some children have been feeling a little anxious but I hope that they are now feeling more relaxed and pleased with their performance. I have absolutley no doubt that they have all worked hard and were as prepared as they could possibly have been.

As mentioned previously, I would like to end our test week with a small celebration afternoon this Friday.  The party will take place after lunch in the classroom and , weather permitting, on the field. I have agreed to provide drinks for the party however I would be very grateful if you could make a food contribution. Obviously we will have just eaten lunch so the contribution can be very small! 
Please can you provide something savoury e.g. 2x ham sandwiches quartered or a tube of pringles or 6 small sausage rolls.
Please bear in mind that we are a nut-free school and therefore no nut products can be consumed.

Many thanks in advance for your support,

Miss Katie Holliday
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